
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

September 26, 2005 
 
 
 
 

Patricia O’Neill, DAG 
Division of Law 
Richard J. Hughes Justice Complex 
P.O. Box 112 
Trenton, NJ 08625  
 
 Re:  In the Matter of the Certificate of Cheryl Chase  
         Docket No. 0405-164 
 
Dear Ms. O’Neill: 
 
 Please be advised that, at its meeting of September 22, 2005, the State Board of 
Examiners voted to accept the surrender of Cheryl Chase’s certificate with the force and 
effect of a revocation, with all attendant consequences. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Robert R. Higgins, Acting Secretary 
      State Board of Examiners 
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